
LEGAL NOTICE

The Person County Board of County Commissioners 
will hold a public hearing at 6pm on April 1st, 2024 in 
room 215 of the Person County Office Building at 304 
S Morgan St, Roxboro, North Carolina to hear the 
following:

Request by the Person County Address Coordinator 
to add High Slope Trl to the database of roadway 
names used for E-911 dispatching. The proposed 
private roadway will be located off Fire Tower Dr in 
Mount Tirzah Township. Article IV, Section 402 H of 
the Ordinance Regulating Address and Road Naming 
in Person County requires any private roadway 
serving three or more homes to be officially named. 

Citizens will have an opportunity to speak regarding 
the above request.

Specific information about the request can be 
obtained from the Person County GIS Department, 
325 S Morgan St, Suite D.

Sallie Vaughn
GIS Director
3/21/2024


